
ARE YOU A DISTRICT
NOT RUNNING UPK?
We want to hear from you!

The Office of Early Learning is interested in
hearing what your district needs to start a
UPK program. What are the challenges?
What are your suggestions for solutions?
What can the State Education Department
do to assist? 

If you are interested in having
a conversation about this
topic with the Executive
Director of the Office of Early
Learning, please reach out
directly at (518) 474-5807 or
OEL@nysed.gov and we will
be in touch to set up a virtual
meeting to discuss. 

 75% of all four-
year-old students
in New York State
are enrolled in a
UPK program.
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